
We currently have California yellow onions in house.  We have received 
several calls about them being sweet onions.  We have taken your concerns 
and came to the following conclusion. The bag and stickers say sweet onions 
however, the PLU is for a yellow onion and the onions are in fact a yellow 
onion.  If you have any questions please contact your sales-rep for further 
information.  509-838-3515


